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Back to ‘in person’ rehearsals!
It is so lovely to be in our new venue at the Victoria Pavilion every Wednesday.

Timings as follows;
18:00 – 18:45 Youth Juniors (Year 6 and below) 
18:45 – 19:30 Youth Seniors (Year 7 and above)
19:30 – 21:30 Adult rehearsals 

Youth members are growing in confidence! Here are some of our Juniors enjoying
some drama games led by Meredith.

Christmas 2021  - Aladdin

In association with Uckfield Town Council, we are proud to present Ben
Crocker’s Aladdin at the Uckfield Civic Centre on 17th and 18th December.

Provisional dates and times for week commencing 12th December;
Mon, 13th & Tues, 14th - 09:00 onwards – Set up in the Weald Hall &      
                        possible evening rehearsal sessions (tbc)
Weds, 15th          – 18:00 Tech rehearsal, all cast & crew
Thursday, 16th  –18:00 Full Dress rehearsal, all cast & crew 
Friday, 17th     – 19:00 First performance (arrive at 18:00)
Saturday, 18th – 13:00 Matinee performance  (arrive at midday) 
                       15:00 Cast & family buffet – book asap with Emma
                       17:00 Evening performance 17:00 (sign in at 16:30)
                     19:30 All hands needed to pack away and clear out
Aladdin plea – Please save up large cardboard, newspapers. 
Please let us know if you are available to help with painting or if 
you can help move set/scenery (car/van)
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Youth round up

We are incredibly proud of our youth section. Three of our newest members have
recently auditioned for productions and have been accepted. We love our

members going to auditions, which can be nerve-wracking, and it is a joyous thing
when they get picked to perform. Look out for these future stars!

Poppy will be performing with the British Theatre Academy in Matilda, at Christ’s
Hospital in 2022.

Myles will be performing in Jack and the Beanstalk in East Grinstead this Christmas
and Sam will be performing in Cinderella in Tonbridge in January 2022.

Brassed Off

Look out for Brassed Off, in association with Uckfield Concert Brass,
 at the Civic Centre on the 8th and 9th April 2022!

And finally….Our new website, created by Daniel Card, is LIVE!!!
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